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Joe Abraham 
OR Public Utility Commission 
(503) 428-0699

From: Bob Patterson <Bob.Patterson@pendletonor.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:06 AM 
To: ABRAHAM Joseph * PUC <joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov> 
Cc: Jeff Brown <Jeff.Brown@pendletonor.gov>; Nancy Kerns <Nancy.Kerns@pendletonor.gov> 
Subject: Docket No: UM 2322: City of Pendleton 

Greetings Joseph, 

Please add the City of Pendleton to the service list.  We have direct interest in Buckaroo Solar 1, LLC as it relates 
our ability to have the project forward with Pacific Power. 

We have an Oregon Department of Energy Community Renewable Energy Program (ODOE C-REP) project for 
resilient battery storage at Buckaroo Solar 1.  We also have interest as a customer of Buckaroo Solar 1; whereby, 
we would receive about $200,000 over 20-years associated to the project coming on-line. 

For the resiliency battery project, it would provide back-up power for our essential facility, the water filtration 
plant.  We want our ODOE C-REP project to be successful, as we have a $850,000 grant attached to the success of 
Buckaroo Solar 1 moving forward. 

For the City of Pendleton, our contact would be: 

Nancy Kerns, City Attorney 
500 SW Dorion Avenue 
Pendleton, Oregon 97801 
Nancy.Kerns@pendletonor.gov 

Please let me know if any additional information is needed. 

Cheers, 
Bob 

Bob Patterson, PE  
Public Works Director 
Email: bob.patterson@pendletonor.gov  
Phone: 541-966-0241 Fax: 541-966-0251 Cell: 541.969.3067 
Public Works Department 
500 SW Dorion Avenue  
Pendleton, Oregon, 97801  
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